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Change in location of public energy conference
May 8, 1974

The location of the public energy conference to be held Friday and Saturday, May 17 and 18, by the University
of California, San Diego has been changed to the Multipurpose Room of the Veterans Administration Hospital
adjacent to the campus.

The previously announced site, as noted in a UCSD press release dated May 6, 1974, was Room 2100 of the
Basic Science Building at the UCSD School of Medicine.

Sponsored by UCSD's Third College, the conference will focus on alternative sources of energy to supply
man's future needs. The program will be held from 7 to 9:30 p.m. May 17 and from 9 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. the
following day.
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